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BOARD MEMBERS
Bill Stockton, President
Steve Lowery, Internal VP
Ken Barfield, External VP
Linda Barfield, Treasurer
Elizabeth Wyse, Secretary
Joy Taylor; Membership Comm.
Ray Taylor, Internet Publication
Jeff Ross, Club Chaplain
Cliff Godwin, Member-At-Large

CONTACT
newsouthcruisers.org
newsouthcruisers@gmail.com
@newsouthcruisers (FB)
@newsouthcruisers.dothan
(instagram)
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CLASSIC RAMBLIN'SCLASSIC RAMBLIN'S

Happy birthday ...
2 - Ken Pellum
3 - Gary Phillips
8 - Bill Stockton
16 - Joy Taylor
23 - Kay Pellum

Happy anniversary ...
21 - Cliff and Haley Godwin
23 - Ray and Joy Taylor

If anyone is interested in going to  
Bonifay, Fla. on March 16 we are going
to meet in Taylor at the Senior Center
Parking lot. We need to leave there at
7:30 am.

Bonifay Down Home Street Festival

We will cruise to Chipley and meet up with the Florida
folks around 8:00 at the Ag Center on Highway 90.
From there it’s a short cruise to Bonifay. I am hoping
for a good turn out.

Club Meeting:
Nate’s Oyster Bar is going to be closed on our regular
meeting night March 28. The meeting will be held at
The Golden Corral in Dothan. Same date and time. The
meeting will start at 6:30 so plan on coming before
that to eat.

See you soon,
Bill



OUR
SHOW!

Visit newsouthcruisers.org for more information!

Car Shows and Cruise-Ins Coming Up

https://www.newsouthcruisers.org/events.html

